BIRMINGHAM CITY UNIVERSITY
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
The next meeting of the Board of Governors will be held on Tuesday 29 January 2013 at 4.00 pm in the Conference Room, Baker Building, Perry Barr.
AGENDA
Formal Business
1.
To receive apologies for absence
2. 
To consider the Minutes of the meeting held on 29 November 2012 (BGOV.13.01.01)

3.
To receive a report of matters arising from the Minutes of the meeting held on 29 November 2012:

Minute 78/12:
Revised Deed of Co-operation for Millennium Point

Minute 81/12:
Weingarten Memorial Trust Funds

4.
To receive a presentation from the Vice-Chancellor: first thoughts on issues and priorities 
5.
To consider a report on the experience of undergraduate students in 2012: findings from the National Student Survey and actions for 2012/13 (BGOV.13.01.02)
6.*
Confidential item
7.
To receive a report from the Vice-Chancellor on key business issues (BGOV.13.01.04)
8.
To consider an oral report on action to be taken following the retirement of Ms Sally Westney
9.
Reserved item – Lay Board Members only
10.
To receive the date of the next meeting: Thursday 21 March 2013 at 4.00 pm
Christine Abbott

University Secretary

